
Dear Parents and Carers,

This year St. Brendan’s Parish will be celebrating Christmas Eve with a
‘Children’s Mass’ at 5pm in the Church, December 24th.

All families are invited to come along and join us for this special Christmas
Eve Mass.

As it is a ‘Children’s Mass’ we would like to involve the children in lots of
different roles during the Mass. To assist the Parish in organising this
Mass, Mrs Leanne Pellegrino and Mrs Angela Collins would like interested
families to provide their name and
contact details below.

A teacher will be in touch via e-mail or phone with further information
regarding your child’s involvement in the Mass once details of the Mass
become final.

Thank you for you continued support and
‘We look forward to a wonderful celebration of the
most precious gift to the world, Jesus.’
Leanne Pellegrino (St Brendan’s Catholic Identity Leader) 

and Angela Collins (St Brendan’s Performing Arts Teacher)

Parent’s name:_______________________________________

Child/ Children’s name/s:______________________________

Contact Phone number:-_______________________________

Contact e-mail:-______________________________________

RSVP by Tuesday Dec 13th :-
lpellegrino@sbshepparton.catholic.edu.au
Leanne will contact families regarding final preparations for this 
Mass in the week of Dec 19th to 23rd.  

Come and join us for this years

at St Brendan’s Church.
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